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April 9, 2019

City of Coppell
255 E. Parkway Blvd.
Coppell, TX 75019

Congratulations!

We are excited and pleased to announce that your community has met all of the requirements
necessary to be deemed a HEART Safe Community.

This is an extremely important program and your community has proven its cardiac commitment
to the citizens and visitors of your community. Your community has been evaluated for its ease
of access to pre-hospital emergency care, response of emergency first responders, public
placement of Automatic External Defibrillators, citizen CPR training, Public Health Initiatives and
dedicated cardiac care at your community’s hospital(s). This recognition is valid for three years.

We hope this is not the end of your efforts to improve cardiac survival in your community, but
instead the beginning. All of the organizations that participated in this effort should be
congratulated on each aspect of their contribution and feel a sense of pride for receiving this
recognition.

We again want to congratulate your community on this outstanding achievement and for your

community’s leadership and commitment to become and remain a HEART Safe Community.

Sincerely,

e

Jorie Klein, BSN, RN
NCTTRAC Chair



